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Sharron Raymond
108 Mudgett Hill Rd.
Loudon, NH 03307

December 16, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I have been against Northern Pass since it's very inception.  I am shocked that the SEC would even
consider such a travesty to go through our beautiful mountains and take away citizens property all for
the monetary gain of a company.  It appears to me that the citizens of this state aren't even being
given a consideration...just a formality...please do not approve of this project.

Sincerely,
Sharron Raymond
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